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Welcome to the 2019 Season 

Congratulations!  

Class of 2019 

www.northtartan.com 

 NLI Day 

 Registration 

 Alumni Update 

 Director Notes 

Inside This Issue 

A huge congrats to ALL of the athletes who signed 

their National Letter of Intent on November 14th!  It 

is one of North Tartan’s favorite days of the year! 

There are huge smiles, family photos, and wonderful 

messages of gratitude.  Once again, North Tartan 

athletes, their families, coaches, teammates and 

friends enjoyed the special moment.  

  

 Sara Scalia – Univ. of Minnesota 

 Macy Guebert – Univ. of South Dakota 

 Mykel Parham – Creighton 

 Frannie Hottinger – Lehigh 

 Anna Harvey – Lehigh 

 Kallie Thiesen – South Dakota State 

 Hannah Purcell – DePaul University 

 Olivia Lane – North Dakota 

 

 

 

Congrats! 
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Registration 

Prior to Christmas break, and the next 

holiday season, we will be sending out 

important travel arrangements to 

individual teams.  Communication will be 

based on the email provided when 

registering each athlete.  

**************************************************************** 

Register your daughter to be on the 

EYBL team 

 Go to www.northtartan.com 

 Login or Create an Account if you are 

new to the program 

 Click on Registration and register your 

daughter to be on the EYBL team 

Acquire an AAU card 

 Go to http://aausports.org 

 Select the option for membership 

asking for the extra $2 to receive extra 

benefits 

 Enter Club Code: WY7394 

 

 

 

Director Notes 
 

Club Director Bill Larson continues 

to log plenty of miles. Now with the 

start of the high school season he 

plans on driving all over the 

Midwest watching current and 

future NT talent. Bill took in a 

number of games at both the 

University of St. Thomas and 

Hamline University Thanksgiving 

tournaments. In early December, he 

will make his usual showing at the 

Breakdown at Hopkins Lindbergh 

and complete his weekend attending 

a key #1 vs #2 college match-up. 

Over the 2nd weekend of December 

Bill will be involved in a closed 

AAU meeting, completing his out-

of-state commitments for the year. 

The second half of always a busy 

time of month as well, be sure to 

send in any special games, dates, and 

times that he could come out and 

enjoy!  
 

Alumni Update 

This month’s alumni focus is on Madi Guebert.  The 

5’8 Eastview alum is a senior at South Dakota State.  

Madi has been a starter each  year as a Jackrabbit.  

Some of her accomplishments include two time first 

team All Summit League , Summit League 

Freshman of the year, and three time Summit 

League Academic Honor Roll.  Madi had a brief 

career with North Tartan but she made the most of 

time with the blue and gray.   
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